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ENSAFE EXPANDS WITH NEW PENSACOLA OFFICE

Memphis, TN, March 15, 2024 - EnSafe is excited to share the opening of our newest Gulf Coast office at
720 Bayfront Parkway, Suite 100, Pensacola, Florida 32502. Our presence has been established to
accommodate the growing needs of our multiple federal contracts and will enable us to expand our
commercial and industrial environmental and H&S services throughout the Florida panhandle and Gulf
Coast.

The office launch and business planning have been spearheaded by Adam Wanta, PG, who is also the local
Pensacola Business Lead.

“It is an exciting feeling to be part of this opportunity to support our growth. We are building a great team
and | am looking forward to the future,” said Wanta.

In addition to Wanta, the Pensacola office will be home to several other EnSafe team members, including
Alexandria Adams, Environmental Scientist; Chelsea Brock, Environmental Scientist; Gordon Hicks,
Geologist/Environmental Scientist; Chelsey Kipper, Geologist/Environmental Scientist; and Brianna
Santallana, Geologist. The Pensacola office is equipped to accommodate additional personnel as workload
demands continue to increase.

EnSafe has been providing engineering, environmental, health & safety, and information technology
solutions nationally for more than 44 years. With over 390 employees and now 33 locations nationwide,
including 17 satellite offices and our Memphis-based corporate headquarters, EnSafe is proud of its
continued growth and reputation as one of the country’s premier AEC firms.

For more information, visit www.ensafe.com or contact the Pensacola office at (850) 407-2221. If you would
like more information about this topic, please contact Ginny Davis at 865-693-3623 or email at
ggray@ensafe.com.



